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FIRE RELATED PRODUCT RECALL NOTIFICATION 
 

 

Can-Am Commander Off Road Utility Vehicle 

22 December 2012                                                          ACTION - New Zealand recall.      

Problem BRP are recalling the Can-Am Commander side-by-side 
off road utility vehicle because of a potential fire hazard. 

 

Details A potential fire hazard can develop by driving though 
debris laden water (310mm or deeper).  
 
Debris build-up can ignite when heated and dried by the 
exhaust. 

 

What to do If you use your vehicle in these conditions, follow the 
cleaning procedure until the your vehicle has been fitted a 
"front grill kit" free of charge. Contact your authorised Can-
Am dealer to arrange for the kit. 

 

More 
Information 

Recall Letter 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

New Zealand Fire Service 
Fire Research & Investigation Unit 

http://www.consumeraffairs.govt.nz/pdf-library/product-recall-notices/Can-Am-Commander-Recall-Letter.pdf

